Hello Admitted Students, 

This is a quick check in on a few important details related to your admission to Evergreen’s Master of Environmental Studies Program: 
1) Tuition Deposit – please make sure you pay your $100 non-refundable tuition deposit no later than Monday, April 15. Instructions to do so were included with the admissions letter that was mailed to you. If you’re having trouble or did not receive instructions, please let me know. 
2) Admitted Student Day! – I hope you are able to join us on Thursday, April 4 for Admitted Student Day. Please make sure to register no later than Friday, March 22 to let us know you’re attending, and if you plan to participate in any additional activities over the weekend. This is especially important if you are planning to stay on campus one or more nights. 
3) Financial Aid – If you completed the FAFSA, you will be able to view your financial aid offer in your My Evergreen account by March 29. You should also expect a postcard from the Financial Aid office letting you know you have an offer to review. If you applied for merit-based awards directly through the MES Program, I will be emailing information to awardees in the next week. 
We’re looking forward to meeting many of you in April, and getting to work with you this fall! If you have questions, please reach out to me, or to any of the MES Ambassadors at mescommunications@evergreen.edu. 



